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Comments: Forest Service,

 

Please consider all environmental degredation and harm that would be placed on this wilderness area if the

proposed mine was allowed.  We are in an age where we need to protect, preserve, and conserve all natural

resources and wild areas.  

 

The Stibnite Gold Project endangers the health of multiple rivers, fish species, and adjacent wildlife and

vegetation.  

 

Building roads destroys natural habitat and creates noise and disturbances. There are alternatives to mining for

resources such as the Stibnite Gold Project.  We need to be progressive and find ways to use the resources we

have already mined.  

 

The Forest Service must deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua to

finish cleaning up the mine site.

 

Thank you. 


